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Comments: For those enjoying nature and the beauty that Alaska offers, I ask that you NOT close off access to

the Chugach National Forest to snow machines/snowmobiling.  

 

I've lived in Alaska since 1990.  I love that it has wide open spaces and able to access it by ATV in the summer

and snow machine in the winter.  Winter access has an extremely minimal impact on the environment by snow

machine.  It allows people to get in and out of areas without endangerment from the weather and out in the

elements.  It's a great family time for those who have multiples.  

 

Please do not reduce the amount of rideable land for this wintertime sport/enjoyment/family activity/emergency

service.


